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a Z a Y L O - E C r  Kimberley Pena 

From: Kimberley Pena 

Sent: 
To: Katherine Fleming 
cc: 
Subject: RE: Withdrawal of Request for confidentiality in Docket 080410-EG 

__xl_.._ ~ ~ 

Monday, February 08, 2010 1:15 PM 

Robert Graves; Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean 

Per this e-mail, both documents have been declassified and forwarded to the docket file. Thank you. 

From: Katherine Fleming 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2010 1 : O l  PM 
To: Kimberley Pena 
Cc: Robert Graves; Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean 
Subject: RE: Withdrawal of Request for Confidentiality in Docket 080410-EG 

Yes, document no. 06995-09 can be declassified. It is my understanding that Gulf withdrew its confidentiality 
request for document no. 07946-09 on August 7,2009 (see document no. 081 80-09). 

Thank you. 

From: Kimberley Pena 
Sent: Monday, February 08, 2010 12:16 PM 
To: Katherine Fleming 
Cc: Robert Graves; Ann Cole; Marguerite McLean 
Subject: Withdrawal of Request for Confidentiality in Docket 080410-EG 

Katherine, GPC has withdrawn its request for confidential classification of DN 07946-09 (x-ref 06995-09) 
through DNs 08180-09 and 00786-10. May I declassify DNs 06995-09 and 07946-09 and place in the docket 
tile? 
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